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Recommendation from the Dorset Health Scrutiny Committee held on 11 March 2013 
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  RECOMMENDED 

16. That the County Council be recommended, subject to consideration by 
the Standards and Governance Committee, to remove the Supporting People 
Programme from the Terms of Reference of Dorset Health Scrutiny Committee 
and that this responsibility be transferred to the Terms of Reference of the Adult 
and Community Services Overview Committee.   

 


